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Dates to  
Remember 

 

 
 

Term 2 
 

 

Week 10 
 

29th June 

NAIDOC Week 

 

 

Term 3 
 

Week 1 
 

20th July 
 

Pupil Free Day 
 

Week 6 
26th August 

 
Musical R - 7 
“Boy Cried” 

 
(Notes to be sent home 

early Term 3) 

 

 Leadership News 
Dear families, 
 
Please see the below information about easing of restrictions due to the  decrease in  
COVID-19 cases in our State.  
 
At school, we will continue to keep up hygiene practices and appreciate your support in 
keeping our school a safe place. This includes driving slowly and  carefully on roads around 
our school. Parking in the correct parking areas also, assists to keep our students safe and 
is respectful to our school community. 
 
Since parents/caregivers have been dropping students off at gates, I have  noticed over time 
how well our students have managed coming into school and getting organised each    
morning.   Even our young reception students have developed excellent skills in organising 
themselves including organising their bags, drink bottles and readers.   This self-organisation 
has developed student’s confidence as well. 
 
 
COVID-19 Update – Step 3 Advice 
 
The Premier has announced Step 3 of the COVID-19 roadmap. This means some           
restrictions will be eased for schools, preschools and early year’s settings from Monday,   
29th June, the last week of this term.   
 
Physical distancing requirements remain in place for adults.   All adults need to continue to 
follow the density and physical distancing guidelines outlined by SA Health.  It is not        
appropriate or practical for students and children to maintain physical distancing              
requirements in classrooms or corridors.   From Monday 29th June, there will be no cap on 
the number of people in one room, however physical distancing and room density            
requirements must be followed by adults.  
 
From Monday, 29th June, the following activities can resume providing government 
health advice and physical distancing requirements are strictly followed: 

 parents, volunteers, may again enter school and preschool grounds.  We recommend 
parents/caregivers Drop and Go to ensure social distancing inside school grounds. 

 School assemblies, excursions, all school sport competitions, sports days and carnivals, 
including inter-school competitions (the use of change rooms and shower facilities is not 
permitted) will recommence. Inter-school choirs, bands and other performing art       
activities, school discos, playgroups will all recommence as well. 

 

Requirements that remain in place: 
 

 It is important that students and adults stay home if they are unwell. 

 The general public should not access school playgrounds or play equipment. 

 Parents must continue to physical distance, including at school pick up and drop off. 

 Interstate and overseas travel remains on hold. 
 
 
A reminder for your calendar 
 
The first day of Term 3, Monday, 20th July will be a Pupil Free Day, so our school will       
recommence for students on Tuesday, 21st July. 
 
 
Cherie Collings 
Principal 

 



    
 



 



 



 


